



Miss Nina Coecup A Naroques 32550 - Lasseube- Propre France



## **BUCKINGHAM PALACE**

26th October 2018

Dear Prime.

The Queen wishes me to write and thank you for your letter in which you tell Her Majesty a little about yourself, your family and your hobbies.

Although unable to reply to you personally, The Queen was interested to hear of your aspirations to become a French teacher and Her Majesty hopes that you enjoyed your recent visit to London with your school.

Your kind thought for The Queen and The Royal Family is greatly appreciated and I am to thank you, once again, for writing as you did.

Tous sincerely. Insan Mussey.

Lady-in-Waiting

Miss Prune Morales



## **BUCKINGHAM PALACE**

26th October 2018

Dear Nina,

The Queen wishes me to thank you for your letter in which you told Her Majesty a little about yourself and that you live in the south west of France.

The Queen was also glad to learn that you, too, like horse riding and animals and that you hope to become a vet when you are older.

Your thought for Her Majesty is greatly appreciated and I am to thank you, once again, for writing as you did.

Your Sincerely, Susan Hussey.

Lady-in-Waiting

Miss Nina Coecup



## BUCKINGHAM PALACE

2 nd November 2018

Dear Méladie

The Queen wishes me to write and thank you for your letter.

Her Majesty was pleased to hear from you and, although unable to reply to you personally, The Queen was interested to learn about your family and favourite pastimes.

Her Majesty was glad to know that you too love horse riding, and I enclose some information leaflets which I hope you will enjoy.

I am to thank you very much once again for your kind thought in writing as you did. Yours Duncevely Mulipa de Pars

Lady-in-Waiting

Miss Mélodie Mangenot